
Year 5 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
What a brilliant week we’ve had! 
Some of the highlights have been making the 3D models for our Fashion Designer project and building our 
self- propelled boats made from recyclable materials, without forgetting the lovely Year 6 mass and the 
wonderful celebration mass for Mrs Best, followed by family picnic on the field.  
 
Year 5 have had an amazing year with our trips to Farnham Museum and Horseshoe Lake, skateboarding, 
Junior Golf and Smartphone workshops, sport matches and their projects in Art and DT from making 
Coastal landscapes and Tiny Houses to Tabbouleh and Maya hot chocolate drinks. We have packed so 
much in; the children from both classes have worked so hard and done so well. We are very proud of 
them all and we wish them good luck as they move up to Year 6! 
Thank you for all your support. Have a restful, happy summer!  
Mrs Gregson, Mrs Maliphant and Mr Peebles. 
 
Important dates: 

Friday 18th July – Last day of term. Finish at 1.30pm  

Summer Holidays!  

Autumn Term 2025 

Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd September INSET DAYS (No children in school) 

Thursday 4th September – First Day of Autumn Term 

Friday 3rd October - INSET DAY (No children in school) 

Half Term Monday 27th October to Friday 31st October 

 

Suggestions for over the holidays 

Times Tables Rockstars - Children are to practise their times tables on TTRS  

 Any tasks not already completed on Mathletics. 

Summer Reading Challenge from Farnham Library 
One book a week! 

Keep a holiday diary.  

 

 

  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 


